Minutes of WWSC held on Tuesday April 11 at 13:00 CET:

Candido Moz	CM	WWSC Chairman
Bruce Cockburn	ВС	AAO WSC President
Glen Williams	GW	AAO delegate
Geoffrey Kee	GK	AAO delegate
Alexopoulos Dimos	AD	E&A delegate
Gavin Kelly	GK	E&A delegate
Dana Garcia	DG	PANAM WSC President
Larry Gisler	LG	PANAM delegate
Sergio Font	SF	PANAM delegate
Martin Kolman	MK	Skier rep.
Ryan Dodd	RD	Skier rep.

Jacinta Carrol JC Skier rep.
Inv Will Bush WB World Driver Committee Chair.

Officials' nominated for the Open World. The following Officials have been nominated:

CJ	Felipe Leal	COL
ACJ	Lisa Steiner	USA
CS	Muriel Fromiau	FRA
S	Diego Restrepo	COL
S	Robert Howerton	USA
Homologator	David A. Carter	USA
Safety Director	Kurtis McMillan	USA
J	Angelica Cifuentes Rodriguez	COL
J	Candido Moz	ITA
J	Bruce Cockburn	AUS
J	Richelle Muhlitner	USA
J	Pieter-Jan Lagae	BEL
J	Robert Ritter	CHI
J	Virginie Sourty	FRA
J	Cyndi Benzel	USA
J	Marie-Anne Persoons	BEL
J	Nikki Lee	USA
Alt. J	Russ Dickson	CAN
Alt. J	Nathalie Perez Bernal	COL

Drivers:

The following drivers have been proposed:

0		
CD	Scott Greenwood	USA
D	Scot Ellis	USA
D	Mario Pigozzi	DOM
D	Glen Martin	AUS
D	Manuel Domini	ITA

This proposal was followed by a long discussion. The rule states that max 4 drivers can be appointed (Chief Driver and 2/3 Drivers), to nominate 5 a rule changes is needed.

After all WWSC members had expressed their opinions, it went to a vote.

The vote did not reach unanimity, therefore the PANAM Confederation was asked to review its position. After a busy email exchange the following drivers were nominated:

CD	Scott Greenwood	USA
D	Mario Pigozzi	DOM
D	Glen Martin	AUS
D	Manuel Domini	ITA
Alternate D	Scot Ellis	USA

The possibility of suggesting to the Chief Judge, based on the results of the surveys, (carried out before the WSC decision on their use), which drivers drive what, was also discussed. The WSC believes that this task should be left to the Chief Judge and the Chief Driver.

Licence for SurePath Data Use.

James Timothy, inventor of SurePath has requested an annual licence fee for the use of the data collected by SurePath.

WSC believes that the collection of this data which, in addition to passing on data to IWWF authorities for the purposes of running and adjudicating sanctioned competitions and retained on a temporary basis for the purposes of record verification, allows:

- drivers to have access to data that pertains directly to them.
- trainers who wish to go through data with their trainees.
- Federation authorities who wish to monitor driver standards and progress in order to make informed decisions on officials' selection for competitions.
- a wider research element which allows data to inform the framing of competition rules in the future. is extremely necessary. CM will speak about it to Jose Antonio.

Fines for late ITE at the IWWF U-21 World Championships.

A few Federations have submitted the ITE for the IWWF U-21 Worlds after the deadline. WSC believe that as this specific request has been reintroduced in the rulebook at the end of March, fines for a late submission of the ITE for this specific event will not apply.

Skiers Representatives elections at Open World. Date and Place

CM has reminded the 3 Skier Representatives that during the next Open Worlds we will hold the Skier Representative elections. It would be nice to set the date and the place in advance and inform all skiers about it.

Tricks Working Group (official appointment of members)

As discussed in the previous meeting a working group to review the rules for Tricks is considered necessary.

Sergio Font has contacted a few people for this purpose and the following names were proposed and appointed by the WSC as members of the tricks working group.

Sergio Font (leader)

Wayne Briant

Martin Kolman

Matt Rini

If necessary, Sergio can co-opt others.

Record Certificate

A request regarding the delivery of record certificate to skiers has been received. After a quick investigation, the following was discovered:

Record Certificates had been delivered until 2010. After that date, as the administration of the certificate was complicated with the World President and WSC Chairman having to physically sign the piece of paper, it had been decided to deliver record certificates only on request.

WSC believe that an electronic certificate should be send to all record holders. If they need them they can print them out.

Rule 8.15

A clarification/harmonisation of rule 8.15 is still necessary, CM will work on it.

Meeting close at 14:30 CET